
Dear Jayne,  
  

We are pleased to inform you that your nomination for a 2015 Excellence in Mentoring 
Award, Carol Groen, was selected as one of the honorees.  An official letter from the 
Governor’s office has been requested and will hopefully go out next week. That letter 
will be sent directly to the honoree and cc’ed to you.  
  

As a reminder, the award ceremony will take place after the Volunteer Iowa/Iowa 
Mentoring Partnership’s Day at the Capitol event.  The ceremony details are below: 
  

Thursday, January 22, 2015, 2:00 PM – 3:30 PM 

State Capitol Building, Rotunda Level 
Des Moines, IA 50309 

  

We will have a short program for the ceremony and it will be followed by a reception, all 
taking place in the capitol rotunda.   
  

If you have any questions in the mean time, please let me know. 
  

Congratulations to Carol and your program.   
  
  

Mary Sheka   |   Iowa Mentoring Partnership Director 
Iowa Commission on Volunteer Service 
  

 
  
IOWA ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY 
200 East Grand Avenue   |   Des Moines, Iowa  50309 
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mary.sheka@iowa.gov 
  
iowamentoring.org 
Like Volunteer Iowa on Facebook! 
Follow us on Twitter! 
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